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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 6th MARCH 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 13th MARCH 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Further to her answer to Oral Question 11/2023, will the Minister advise whether she is in a position to 

inform the Assembly of her officers’ response to the recommendations contained in the Comptroller and 

Auditor General’ Report dated 24 January 2023 entitled “Deployment of Staff Resources in Health and 

Community Services” (with particular reference to such issues as the harmonisation of 24/7 working 

practices across all of the workforce) given that a presentation was to be forthcoming no later than 7 March 

2023?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The original deadline to respond to the report was 8 March 2023. An extension to the response deadline 

was requested and agreed by the Public Accounts Committee (PAC). The Executive response to the 

Report recommendations was submitted on Thursday 9 March. PAC will consider the response and 

publish it in due course in the usual way. 

 

If the Deputy would like a meeting with either myself or the relevant officers to discuss the responses 

when they are published, this can be arranged. 

 

 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2023/oq.11-2023.pdf

